
ñAs I stand by my window and breath Godôs fresh air, 
I notice Springôs signature penned everywhere. 

The snow is disappearing beneath greening grass, 
While buds and green sprouts are emerging at last. 

New plumage embellishes birds on the wing, 
And a fresh note of joy sparks each song that they sing. 

An early Spring shower pours droplets of white, 
As a wintering cloud slowly makes itôs last flight. 

In waking woods I can hear peepers sing; 
Redundant their song, yet as new as each Spring. 
As I stand by my window and breath Godôs fresh air, 
I rejoice in Springôs signature penned everywhere.ò 

-Loise Pinkerton Fritz 
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

 

Womenõs Appreciation 

Banquet     May 11  

Motherõs Day Service      

May 12  

Pentecost Service     

May 19  

Directory Photos      

May 29, 30  June 21, 22  

Altoona Curve Game     

June 9 

Fatherõs Day Service       

June 16  

Vacation Bible School  

July 15ñ19  

Homecoming Sunday  

July 28  

The Signature of Spring 



 

We have lots of catching up to do with this issue of the Good NewsLetter.  Sorry it was so long 

between issues.  As it turns out, this being a Daddy thing takes up a lot of my time!            

Who knew?!  Anyway, Iõll try to get ôem out a little quicker in the future.   

With this issue we are going to forego some of the other features and just focus on            

highlighting some of the upcoming events and catching up with some of the fun we have had 

in the past year.                  

P a g e  2  T h e  G o o d  N e w s L e t t e r  

THE  GOOD N EWS IS BACK! 

NEW CHURCH  D IRECTORY  
Now that our Pastor has settled in and with all of the new families 

joining our church, we felt it was time to update our church direc-

tory.  This is a very valuable tool for keeping in touch with each 

other. We are hoping everyone in our church family will be repre-

sented.  As in the past, we will have sections for both First and South 

Churches.  Portraits will be taken in the Davis Lounge at First Church 

on May 29th and 30th , as well as on June 21st and 22nd.  Submitted 

photos will be accepted if you are unable to make it on one of these 

dates.  Rob Short has graciously volunteered to coordinate the      

project.  He can be reached at  814-270-0198 (cell) to schedule an   

appointment to get your portrait taken or if you have any questions.  

Everyone who gets a portrait taken will get a free 8 x 10 photo and a 

free church directory.  Also, the more photos that are taken, the more 

free stuff that the church receives.  So, it is very important that we 

have a good turnout.  Bring your smile and weõll see ya then! 

HOMECOMING SUNDAY  
In conjunction with the church directory we are going to take a new group photo of our entire church.  Similar to the photos we 

had taken in 1998 and 2004, we are asking everyone to try to show up for church on Homecoming Sunday, July 28th .  We will take 

the photo immediately after the worship service outside in front of the church.  If the weather is uncooperative, we will tak e the 

photo in the church sanctuary.  Following the photo, we will enjoy fellowship together with an ice cream social.  South Churc h w ill 

also have a big group photo taken on the same day after worship.  This is a real keepsake moment.  Letõs fill up our churches and 

break out the wide angle camera lens on this day! 

1998  2004  2004  


